Labor Day Holiday
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The Town of Mayodan administrative offices will be closed Monday, September 4th in
observance of the Labor Day Holiday. We will reopen on Tuesday, September 5th at 8am. Water
bill payments can be made online or placed in the drop box next to the front door of Town Hall.

In case of an emergency, please call 911.


https://www.townofmayodan.com/home-page/page/labor-day-holiday
https://securepayment.link/townofmayodan/

